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Dear Adrian

I emailed you last year but just in case it never landed, for completeness, I thought I'd
post a letter too!

I am writing to thank you on behalf of the Winter Lights Committee for your Grant of
£700 towards the running costs of the Winter Lights in Windermere and Bowness in
2013,

The Santa Cruise and Parade were again highly successful and I'm sure you will agree
that Lights in both towns were lovely.

Your financial support is much appreciated.

Best regards.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Sharon Wright
Chair, Windermere & Bowness Winter Lights Group


